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Jackson Heights Supt. resigns
(KNZA)--Jackson Heights USD 335 will be searching for a new superintendent.

The Jackson Heights Board of Education at their January 11 meeting accepted
the resignation of Adrianne Walsh, effective at the end of the current school year.

The Holton Recorder reports the action came on a 4-3 vote following a series
of executive sessions, with board members Konrade Coe, Neel Keeler and Kelly
Kennedy voting in opposition.

Walsh has been with USD 335 for 14 years—including 10 years as superintendent
and also as elementary school principal.

Walsh declined to comment on her resignation or future plans.
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